
                            

 

1.   The bookings for the hall are continuing at a high level.  So far this 

year there have been 20 casual hire new bookings for 2024; 

 

2.    There has also been a new regular hirer this year who is running 
two pilates classes a week; 

 

3.    A replacement Gas Smart Meter is being fitted in the outside box 
on Friday 16th February 2024; 

 

4.    A fire safety check is being arranged for the hall and I am awaiting 
a date from the engineer.  

  

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Parish Hall 

 


